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October 10, 2022 

 

 

The Lake Township regular meeting was held on Monday, October 10, 2022, at the Lake 

Township Municipal Building.  

  

*Present were Supervisors Fred Elder, Harry Fairlamb and Secretary Deanna Yarnell, Jon 

Gander arrived late 

 

*Guests: Adam Zahnizer and Brett Armstrong 

 

* Chairman Elder opened the meeting at 8:00p.m.  

 

Minutes were read and approved by a motion from Fairlamb 2nd by Elder 

 

Chairman Elder recognized guests and a discussion was had about putting a package together to 

present to the commissioners for park grant approval.  Mr. Zahnizer and Mr. Armstrong brought 

up the letter to LARA formally notifying them that the Township has resumed full control.  Mr. 

Barrish has not been an issue and did not want to revisit this again.  However, on advice from 

the Solicitor and the agreement from The Little League a letter will be drafted and sent. 

Supervisor Elder will take his skid loader to the park so that work can be started on the ballfield. 

 

Treasurer Report:  General Fund:  77,366.45 

  State Fund Checking 39,034.91 

 

Roadmaster Report:  Vernon and S. Vernon Road have been graded and ditched 

   Ditching, and Cold patching have begun on various Township Roads 

 

Resolution 02-2022 to remove parcel 16-088017-001 Owned by Ronald and Heather Carkin was 

approved by a motion from Gander 2nd by Fairlamb.  

 

Resolution 03-2022 to pass the Tax Act 57 was approved by a motion from Gander 2nd by 

Fairlamb. 

 

Motion to keep the Mileage at 5Mils was approved by Fairlamb 2nd by Gander  



Secretary Report:  Budget will be worked on at next month’s meeting. 

   EMS meeting’s coming up, look for a new coordinator 

   Grant package being worked on 

 

Bills were approved and paid.   

 

Meeting was adjourned at 9:30 PM 

 

Deanna L Yarnell 

Lake Township Secretary/Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          

 

 

 

 

          


